
 

 

 

                                                

 

 

Dear Bev and members of the Boonah IWC! 

Thank you so much for your kind letter. Personally I am so pleased that you wrote as it has 

been such a long time since we heard from you. We will definitely keep in contact. Our world 

needs more friendship and kindness.  

 

The tragic shooting at the adult education school here in Örebro has sent shock waves 

throughout Sweden.  In Örebro the stories keep coming out from survivors, rescue service 

personnel and police. An extremely traumatic experience which has left devastation and 

indescribable grief for many families.  

Today there will be one minutes silence throughout Sweden and in the Town Square, Örebro 

a memorial will be held with music and addresses from local politicians and our lady county 

governor. I will attend as a mark of respect. Around 12,000 people are expected to attend 

although I suspect numbers will be many more.  

Our hope is that we’ll learn from this but many just have the question, ’Why? right now. We 

may never know the answer.  

On a lighter note I can say that our IW club is thriving. We have welcomed several new 

members and meet regularly. More news about us at another time. Right now I am just 

happy that we have picked up the threads of friendship again.  

 

Take care, warm greetings to you all.  

 

Janice Jarlsson 

ISO 

Örebro IWC Sweden  

 


